

Richard Hardacre National President ACTRA 625 Church Street 3rd Floor Toronto Ontario M4Y 2GI

26th January 2007

Dear Richard

ACTRA Strike

The Equity Council met on Tuesday 23rd January 2007 and unanimously agree to send a message of support and solidarity to you and all members of ACTRA in this difficult time. We firmly support you in your endeavours to reach a fair and equitable settlement in the current IPA negotiations and will do everything in our power to assist that process.

Your fight for a fair pay settlement and proper remuneration for the use of your members work on any platform is right and just and important to all performers around the world.

We wish you and your members every success.

With very best wishes

Christine Payne General Secretary Harry Landis President